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Title of Report: Correspondence Report 

Committee 
Report Submitted 
To: 

Leisure & Development Committee 

Date of Meeting: 23 January 2024 

For Decision or 
For Information 

For Decision 

For discussion In 
Committee 

No 

 
Linkage to Council Strategy (2021-25) 

Strategic Theme Healthy & Engaged Communities 

Outcome Citizens will have access to a range of leisure, recreational, green 
and play environments which support better physical and mental 
health and wellbeing 

Lead Officer Head of Sport & Wellbeing 

 
Budgetary Considerations 

Cost of Proposal n/a 

Included in Current Year Estimates YES/NO 

Capital/Revenue n/a 

Code n/a 

Staffing Costs n/a 

 
Legal Considerations 

Input of Legal Services Required N/A 

Legal Opinion Obtained N/A 

 
Screening 
Requirements 

Required for new or revised Policies, Plans, Strategies or Service 
Delivery Proposals. 

Section 75 
Screening 
 

Screening Completed:    
 

Yes/No Date: 

EQIA Required and 
Completed:               

Yes/No Date: 

Rural Needs 
Assessment (RNA) 

Screening Completed 
 

Yes/No Date:  

RNA Required and 
Completed:          

Yes/No Date: 

Data Protection 
Impact 
Assessment 
(DPIA) 

Screening Completed:         
 

Yes/No Date: 

DPIA Required and 
Completed: 

Yes/No Date: 
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1.0 Purpose of Report 

The purpose of this report is to present Correspondence for Members 
consideration.  

2.0 The following are listed: 
 

2.1 Correspondence from the Department for Communities regarding the annual 
Celebration of Sport event (Dated 18 January 2024) 

The Department for Communities has policy responsibility for sport and physical 
activity in Northern Ireland and as part of this delivers an annual Celebration of Sport 
event which promotes sporting and physical activity opportunities and encourages 
young people of all abilities and from different backgrounds to participate in and 
appreciate the wider benefits of sport.  

The 2024 event is due to be held in the Causeway Coast and Glens Borough and a 
request has been made for Council to partner the Department for the event and to 
consider complimentary use of Joey Dunlop Leisure Centre for the event. 

3.0 Recommendation 

It is recommended that Members note the contents of the correspondence and 
consider the request to partner the Department for the event.  

 



 



 



 

 


